Facts & Craditions

Published by the Historical Society for Southeast New Mexico, Inc. February 2018 200 N. Lea Avenue, Roswell, NM 88201 Museum: 622-8333 Archives: 622-1176

Mission of the Bociety

To assemble, preserve and interpret the history of Southeast New Mexico and to promote a greater interest, understanding, and appreciation of the area's past.

2018 Officers

Pres. John LeMay
Vice Pres. Jennifer Cole
Treas. Jane Nunez Anglin
Sec. Amy Miller
Past Pres., Elaine Mayfield

Board of Directors

Travis Ackerman
Cristina Arnold
Dennis Balthaser
Fred Boggs
John Drusedum
Janice Dunnahoo
Jason Garcia
Kaarina Jager

Museum Staff

Amy McVay Davis
Executive Director
historydirector@outlook.com
Cell: 575.915.4471
Janice Dunnahoo
Volunteer Chief Archivist
jdunna@hotmail.com

www.roswellnmhistory.org follow us on Facebook, Historical Society for SENM

Cell: 575.910.4688

Guy Remod is coming to Roswell, New Mexico.

Attention ladies and gentlemen, it is my honor and privilege to say that 2016 GRAMMY and GMA DOVE Award-winning recording artist Guy Penrod is coming back to his roots and hometown area. The Historical Society for Southeast New Mexico wants to personally invite you to a very special concert featuring, The Pray About Everything, Guy Penrod Tour on Tuesday, March 6, 2018 at 7pm at Grace Community Church Guy was born in Taylor, Texas and grew up in Hobbs, New Mexico. His mother is Barbara Josie Penrod and his father, Rev. Joseph "Joe" Penrod, was the



lead pastor of Temple Baptist Church. Guy recorded his first album while still in high school, singing all four parts. He graduated from Hobbs High School and is known for his authenticity and engaging personality. Guy has a rich family history in Roswell of multiple generations from the early 1900's and he considers this part of his home. Guy is a husband and father of eight who takes to heart his call to love God and others. He can best be described as a vocal powerhouse. After spending 14 years as the lead singer with the Gaither Vocal Band, he launched a successful career in solo ministry in 2010. Guy has often appeared on the stage of the Grand Ole Opry as a guest artist. Guy Penrod is a man who lives out his faith on stage and off, and caps it with a warm-hearted grin.

Ladies and gentlemen please do not miss out on the wonderful opportunity to welcome Guy Penrod back to Roswell on March 6, 2018. A sellout crowd would be a reason for him to make this his family tradition and celebration an annual event.

2018 has started off wonderfully with never a dull moment at the Historical Museum and Archives!!!! The Historical Society is looking forward to the new year with two new Board Members and 4th grade school tours in March and May. The museum renovation committee will feature the unveiling of the new Roswell Historic Timeline in the next few months. They have more projects in mind and would welcome sponsorships and support. Please do not forget the Historical Society Heritage Brick Fundraiser "as a wonderful way to honor the legacy of your family, organizations, business, church, and that someone special, living or deceased." There are a lot of great things in store for this year which would not be possible without the amazing support from the community of Roswell. A huge thank you from the bottom of my heart for all the time, hard work, and support of so many in 2017!!!!!

Blessings to all, Amp Mc Fay-Davis